
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Miller for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 October 2019 

   

Question (1) Please list by month the number of requests received (via 

any channel) since September 2018 to clear leaves from 

footpaths and cycle paths. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Please provide the dates when footpaths and cycle paths 

have been swept or cleared since September 2018 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Has the council’s new web site been updated to explicitly 

allow residents to report concerns re leaf sweeping? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Has an equalities assessment identified which groups are 

more impacted by the condition of footpaths and cycle 

paths? 

Answer (4)  

 
 


